
6/15/2020 

Per CDC Guidelines  

HREA is now OPEN to 

walk-in Traffic . 

Please call 304-624-6365 or 1-800-540-4732 

with all questions. 

Credit Card and Check payments can be 

made on our website, phone or in person. 

Cash payments will be accepted in person with 
a limit of two (2) persons in the waiting room at 
a time. PPE is available as well as other safety 

meassures put in place to ensure the safest 
experience we can offer while provding service 

to our membership. 

 

Thank you for helping us keep our staff and 

membership as risk free as may be possible. 

Please feel free to call with any questions or for 

additional information at the above numbers and 

we will be happy to help. 




